

FRANKLIN COUNTY CLERK

DEBBIE DOOR

Dear Voter, A General Election will be held on Tuesday, November 6, 2018. Polls will be open from 6:00 A.M. - 7:00 P.M.

This card is for notification purposes. By law, all registered voters must now present a **GOVERNMENT-ISSUED PHOTO ID** (a valid dirver's license, non-driver's license, passport or military id). For more information regarding this new requirement, please visit showit2vote.com or call the toll free hotline at (866) 868-3245.

For information on this election, please visit www.franklinmo.org or call (636) 583-6364.

Please see the front of this card to verify your correct polling place.



FOR INFORMATION CALL 636-583-6364